
 

 

 

Newsletter – Friday 8th March 

It’s been another very busy week at Shawlands, with Chance to Shine continuing to work 

with classes on cricket skills on Monday, followed by an after school club on the Monday 

evening.  On Thursday we celebrated world book day with children thinking of some 

amazing adjectives.   

We would also like to thank parents for their support with the book fair. Lots of children 

have visited and purchased books. 

Next week looks like it will be pretty busy as well, with Chance to Shine in again on Monday, 

a trip to Horizon for year 5 and 6 to look at science, year 6 mock SATs week and Red Nose 

day on Friday where children can come in red.  

Thank you to parents who supported our fundraising for a sensory room by voting for us at 

Tesco, we have been awarded £1000 towards our target. 

Rocksteady music  

We have had a fantastic response to the Rocksteady music sessions which will be starting the first 

week back after Easter. Drum lessons are now full but there are a handful of spaces left across the 

other instruments if anyone would still like to sign up! Please follow the link on the email previously 

sent out for more information and to sign your child up.  

Could we please remind parents not to park on the zig-zag lines outside school not only is  

it illegal it is also a danger to our children. 

Upcoming dates /reminders  
Monday 11th March- Mock Sats week 
Friday 15th March- Red Nose day 
Wednesday 20th March- parents evening 
Friday 22nd March- school closes for Easter 
Monday- 8th April- school reopens 
 

 

This week’s questions are below, and they will be discussed in class either Monday or 

Tuesday. If you can discuss these questions with your child it would be appreciated. This 

helps children with their oracy skills. 

EYFS KS1 LKS2 UKS2 
What is your 
favourite thing 
about being a child? 

Is it better to be a 
child or an adult? 

If you could be any 
age, what would it 
be?  

What do you miss 
about being 5? 


